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Next week 

Tuesday 

Y6 Height and Weight checks and 
2nd part of Cross Country           
competition. 

Congratulations to all 

the children who took 

part in the Festival on 

Tuesday. 

You made us proud again with your excellent 

skills and fantastic behaviour! 



We know that sometimes getting homework done 

can be a struggle.  There are lots of reasons why 

homework time is miserable.  Maybe the children 

are struggling with a subject? Have they left the 

homework till the last minute, after promising you it 

had already been done?  Have you just run out of 

time because we all lead such busy lives?  Whatever 

the reason, perhaps some of the following tips can 

help?  

Set up a ‘Homework station’.  This should be an area which is distraction free and quiet.  

Make sure the space will always be available so homework can always be done there.  

Try to make sure it is well lit and turn the television off! Have all stationery available - 

there is nothing worse than settling down to do your work and finding that you can’t do 

it because you can not find a pencil sharpener? 

Never complete the homework for them, it doesn’t help in the long run.  Try to use   

other examples using the methods which they have been taught by.  Using the        

methods you remember from school may really confuse them. 

If all else fails, remember that Miss Rudd runs a homework club on Wednesdays after 

school and you can always contact the class teacher on Dojo to ask for tips on how to 

help your child. 




